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Welcome Samuel Manu-Tech 
Since an April groundbreaking, the new 151,000 s.f. building for 
Canadian-based Samuel Manu-Tech has grown out of the cornfield 
south of The Base.  The $14 million facility, developed for Samuel 
by Southgate Corporation, will be populated with 120 employees.  
The steel fabrication plant will produce steel strapping using state-
of-the-art equipment.  The main reason COATC was chosen?  Rail 
service. 

GO TO:   http://www.coatc.com/smt  

Southgate-Port Authority Partnership 
Public-private partnerships are the hallmark of the Port Authority’s 
mission.  Former Lt. Governor Bruce Johnson, in his remarks at 
the August opening for the Boeing AWACS-ESM, called the Boeing-
Port Authority partnership “Ohio’s finest example of a public-
private partnership.”  The partnership between Southgate and the 
Port Authority is another example.  It’s that partnership that 
brought Samuel and heath’s first major, new manufacturing plant 
in a generation. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/rel020907.htm  

Flight Line Café Menu 
Brad Arthur, GM of the Flight Line Café, uploads the weekly menu 
to OnTheBase.com.  See the specials for the week online. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/avi  

Video Killed the Radio Star? 
This is a teaser.  Did we get your attention? Stay tuned to 
OnTheBase.com for a sense of what this all means.  March 1 sees 
something new to OnTheBase.com.  Tune in. 

 


